
 

 

Glasgow Clyde College is proud to be Glasgow Living Wage employer. 

The Glasgow Living Wage was originally launched in 2009 by Glasgow City Council 

to tackle in-work poverty.  This standard generally means that a person working full-

time, with no additional income, should be able to afford a specified quality or 

quantity of housing, food, utilities, transport, health care, and recreation. 

As well as the clear financial benefits for employees, research has shown that the 

introduction of a living wage in other parts of the UK has provided employees with 

more job satisfaction and encouraged them to remain with their employer. 

The Glasgow Living Wage has increased from £9.50 per hour to £9.90 per hour 

from 1st of April 2022 

For further information on the Glasgow Living Wage please visit:  
Glasgow Living Wage  
 

https://www.glasgowlivingwage.co.uk/index.aspx?articleid=1760

